
  

   December 2014 

Dec. 5 – 10 000 Villages  
Dec. 11 – Advent Mass 
Dec. 12 – School Formal 
Dec. 12 – At Risk Letters are mailed home.  
Dec. 19 – Last day of classes 
 

Thinking Ahead and  
Preparing for Next Year 

 

The Grade 10 Career Studies class began thinking about their pathway. 
During a presentation, students heard about a number of pathways offered 
at the school and received a number of resources to review, as they plan for 
next year.  
Below, student use their lap tops to explore the Ontario Youth 
Apprenticeship Program website (www.oyap.ca). Here students viewed and 
discuss what OYAP can offer, which is a practical and hands-on alternative 
to learning.  
 

 
 

In late February, students will be picking their courses for the 2015-16 
school year. If you have any questions or would like to come in to learn 
what O’Gorman has to offer, please contact the school at 705-268-4501. 
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